
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY25 

THURSDAY, APRIL 17, 2025 

ITEM#12B2 - SET DATE AND TIME FOR BUDGET HEARING 

 

Per Idaho Code, districts are to notify the county clerk by April 30th of the date and time for 

their budget hearing. Typically, we do this in our regularly scheduled June meeting, currently 

scheduled for June 19, 2025.  

Recommendation. The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of Trustees 

set the FY26 budget hearing for June 19, 2025, at 7:00 PM. 


